Happy December 4th 2020!

Not any closer on how we will be affected in the Technology Budgets at this point. It will likely be after
the presentations in January.

| continue to update the 21/22 Technology spreadsheet as it changes and am currently including the
return of the 400k from debt service into this budget. (I'll update a copy in December folder in | drive)

Executive Council is reviewing a proposal from Ellucian concerning moving the systems into the cloud as
our contract is up in June 2024 and we need to fit a choice into this 5 year budget for restructuring and
reimagining.

We are continuing to implement the equipment and network items funded through the cares act and
reserve.

We completed the classroom upgrades, worked on a grant proposal with ETECH, AA and Grants on
additional funding possibilities in equipment and training as we continue in the direction of remote
learning and delivery.

Lake Point/CLL operations have officially begun the move to campus. The facilities are being turned over
to ARVAC.

| will keep you updated on any Technology changes.

There will be a new software package procured sometime soon to address mandatory compliance with
federal GASBY requirements on tracing leases and contracts.

We won’t likely meet until mid to late January when we know how everything is aligned and we can
make strategic decisions for operations and moving forward.

Ken



